
From: Vince.Rogers@ashurst.com [mailto:Vince.Rogers@ashurst.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, 17 July 2018 10:12 AM 
To: Chambers - Hamilton DP 
Cc: Chambers - Hatcher VP; AMOD; michael.nguyen@amwu.org.au 
Subject: AM2016/3 - Proposed Helicopter Aircrew Award - Babcock Mission Critical Services 
Australasia Pty Ltd - Hearing Friday 20 July 2018 
 

 

Dear Associate 

This matter is to be heard before a Full Bench of the Commission on Friday.  It is 

listed for 9.30am on Friday. 

Babcock Mission Critical Services Australasia Pty Ltd has filed three witness 

statements in this matter which it will seek to rely upon at the hearing on Friday 

being witness statements for: 

 Lauren Adams filed 10 July 2018; 

 Martin Mason filed 10 July 2018; and 

 Steven Flanagan filed 6 December 2017. 

Mr Nguyen of the AMWU has indicated he would like to cross examine Mr 

Flanagan.  Mr Flanagan is based in Adelaide. We request that this cross 

examination occur by video link and we arrange for Mr Flanagan to be available 

at the Adelaide premises of the Fair Work Commission first thing on Friday 

morning. 

Mr Nguyen does not require any other witnesses of our client to be available for 

cross examination.   

Our client does not require any of the union's witnesses to be cross examined. 

Kind regards 

Vince Rogers 

Partner 
vince.rogers@ashurst.com 

Ashurst 
D: +61 7 3259 7285 | M: +61 408 184 466 
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